Jacqui Wallace

From: Queens CrossCC <

Sent: 28 October 2014 16:23

To: Jacqui Wallace

Subject: Chester Hotel Licensing Objection

From:

Date: 28 October 2014 13:55:33 GMT
To: |
Subject: Chester Hotel Extended Licensing Application

On behalf of Queens Cross and Harlaw Community Council I wish to object to the above
Licensing Application.

Note we are also objecting to the Planning Dept regarding the RETROSPECTIVE Planning
Application (P140990) for the External Dining area for this Hotel. This is the second or third
time Chester has just remembered that they need to apply for Planning permission for an area
that was presumably forgotten in the first initial Planning process for this Hotel.

You may wish to be aware that the residence close to this Hotel are already disturbed
significantly by noise from the Hotel and to further extend the approval for licensing in the
external dining area would be to the dismay of local residents who used to stay in a quiet
residential area.

Residents are already subjected to the noise and activities from people in the Hotel which can
extend to revellers doing a conga outside. To increase the possibility of greater noise
especially to one o'clock in the morning on some nights which they have applied for we think
is totally unacceptable.

Regards o behalf of Queens Cross and Harlaw Community Council.



